
EXTRAORDINARY ADMINISTRATION 
ITALIA WANBAO-ACC S.r.l 

 

Re: tender process for the purchase of the business of Italia Wanbao ACC S.r.l in Amministrazione 
Straordinaria (under Extraordinary Administration). 

I, the undersigned Maurizio Castro, acting in my capacity as Extraordinary Commissioner of Italia Wanbao 
ACC S.r.l in Amministrazione Straordinaria, inform all interested parties, in the light of the requests submitted 
by various bidders, that the deadlines provided in the Tender Regulation published on 14th June 2021 are 
postponed as follows: 

- Q&A closing time: 10th September 2021 – 24:00 CET 
- Virtual Data Room closing time: 17th September 2021 - 15:00 CET  
- Closing time for submitting binding offers: 5th October 2021 – 16:00 CET  

 

A copy of the Tender Regulation amended accordingly is available on the website  
 

https://www.wanbao-acc.it/amministrazione-straordinaria/avvisi/ 
  
All actual bidders are kindly requested to return a signed copy thereof, as a sign of acceptance of the new 
deadlines, not later than August 13th, 2021 by registered letter with return receipt or courier – in either case 
in a sealed envelope – at the following address: Viale Vasco Salvatelli 4, Borgo Valbelluna (Belluno), Italy, to 
the attention of the Extraordinary Commissioner, Mr. Maurizio Castro, anticipated 

(i) via fax at: (+39) 0437-756388), or 
(ii) via e-mail at the following addresses: federica.magnoler@wanbao-acc.it and 

flavio.dellagiustina@wanbao-acc.it respectively HR and Corporate Affairs Director and Chief 
Financial Officer of Wanbao ACC. 

 
Borgo Valbelluna, August 2nd,2021. 
 

 
Maurizio Castro 
Extraordinary Commissioner of Italia Wanbao ACC S.r.l. in A.S. 


